
July 10, 2018 

Eastport Civic Association 

PO Box 3539 

Annapolis, MD 21403-0539 

Dear friends, 

The Community Foundation of Anne Arundel County (OFAAC) warmly thanks you for your 

contribution of $500 to the Capital Gazette Families Fund. This fund is in honor of the 

Capital Gazette victims, their colleagues, and their families, and will provide immediate 

relief and long-term recovery support to those individuals directly and indirectly affected by 

the tragedy. Grants will be applied to grief and trauma counseling, medical expenses not 

covered by insurance, funeral expenses, and other associated expenses and services. 

The Board of Trustees also joins me in thanking you for your commitment to bettering the 

lives of all people in our community. CFAAC's mission is to promote philanthropy, help to 

identify critical needs in Anne Arundel County, partner with donors to help them meet their 

philanthropic and financial goals, and promote collaboration to help strengthen local 

nonprofits. Thank you for giving through CFAAC. 

Development Director 

Gift Date: 07/05/2018 

Under requirements of the Internal Revenue Service, we must inform you that the above described contribution constitutes an 
irrevocable gift to CFAAC, and CFAAC has exclusive legal control over the assets contributed. Further, no goods or services have 
been provided in return for this contribution. CFAAC is a 501c(3) organization as described in the Internal Revenue Code. All 
contributions to the Community Foundation are tax deductible to the extent permitted by law. Please consult your tax advisor for 
more information. 
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